
Friday 21st September 2018  

Our attendance this week is 97.82% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificates                       Golden Jumpers      

Rec         Emilia     Lottie   

Year 1        Grace and Riley   Evie   

Year 2       Scarlett and Jaydan  Olly  

Year 3       Paynton    Sienna 

Year  4     Alix and Ruby   Layton   

Year 5      The whole year group!               Liv                            

Year 6      Will     Macie 

Buttermere  

As you will be aware the year 

3&4 trip to Buttermere will 

now take place on Monday 

24th September. Please send 

your child in warm suitable 

clothing and footwear. They 

will also need waterproofs as 

the weather is very changea-

ble.  they will also require a 

packed lunch for the day. we 

will be leaving school at 

9:00am and will be returning 

in time for normal pick up.   

 

 

Monday 24th Sept 

Year 3&4 Buttermere  

Tuesday 25th Sept 

Puppet show for whole 

school 

Thursday 27th Sept 

Year 5 science show at 

Lakes college 

School nurse in  

Thursday 4th October  

Coffee Afternoon  

Thursday 11th October 

Book fair 

Monday 15th October 

School photographs 

Monday 29th October 

Nasal Flu vaccinations for 

reception up to year 5 

Thursday 1st November 

All Saints Mass 

Website and Mobile App 

Just a reminder that newsletters will no 

longer be given out  to pupils at school.  

The only way to access them is via the     

website and mobile app. However, if you do 

require a copy of the newsletter please 

make a request at the school office.  

After school clubs  

Netball, phunky foods, 

choir, mini police and 

sugar craft will all start 

next week.  

Wilsons Butchers 

Thanks to Wilsons 

Butchers in Cleator 

Moor for his       

generosity to year 5     

Nasal Flu Consent forms 

If you haven’t already please 

remember to complete and 

return Nasal Flu consent 

forms . This vaccination will 

be given on Monday 29th   

October. Thank you. 

Earrings 

Just a reminder 

that earrings are 

not allowed in 

school. Covering 

earrings with    

plasters is not    

acceptable.  

Dinner monies  

Please pay any outstanding  dinner monies, 

if you do have any enquires about your   

outstanding balance please contact us at 

the school office. If you don’t already but 

you want to pay dinner money by direct 

debit then please see us at the school 

office. Thank you.  


